
Dear corrosionists,
There is a very true saying, “you can't see 
the forest for the trees". I remembered it 
when recently asked a couple of simple 
questions by a representative from an EFC 
Member Society. My main responsibility as 
the EFC President is to identify where EFC 
needs to grow and initiate corresponding 
processes. However, most of my time is 
taken up by signing documents, negotiating 
minor organisational changes, solving tiny 
daily problems, and discussing personal 
issues. Not much space is left to take a 

refreshing when I was asked to answer 
these particular questions, which you can 
find, together with my answers within this 
issue of the EFC Newsletter. 

Let me highlight just one aspect linked 
to the future of corrosion. I am a strong 
optimist here. The paradigm is slowly but 
sure ly changing. Societ y is not only  
requesting rapid and immediate solutions, 
but also sustainable ones. It is more and 
more important to consider the entire life 

cycle of products and beyond, including 
their recyclability. You cannot do it without 
corrosion scientists and engineers. We 
need to make sure that all design and 
material selection decisions are made from 
this perspective, which obviously means 

for well-educated and trained corrosion 
experts. I do not think that tools of artificial 
intelligence will replace us any time soon.

In fact, they can help us if they are 
cleverly integrated into the decision-
m a k in g  p r o c e s s ;  s t i l l ,  t h e  r o l e  o f 
experienced and educated individuals is 
indispensable. There is a lot of work ahead 
of us. We need to develop new complex 
materials with advanced properties and 
reduced environmental impact, make sure 
that they will survive long enough, and 
they are easily recyclable after the end of 
the use. I am thus not afraid of running into 
a bored corrosionist any soon. 

Enjoy reading the EFC Newsletter.
Yours, Tomáš Prošek
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WELCOME TO EUROCORR 
2025 IN STAVANGER
The Norwegian Corrosion 
Society announces details 

MEET THE EFC AWARD 
WINNERS AT EUROCORR 
The brightest and best 
within the EFC are honoured

CELEBRATING A DECADE 
OF THE YOUNG EFC
Lectures, presentations, and 
networking for YEFC in Paris

EFC LAUNCH NEW 
INTERNATIONAL BRANCH 
A new initiative aiming to 
extend the EFC's reach

FONDLY REMEMBERING 
RENATE KILIAN 
A tribute to the much 
admired WP 4 member 

WORKING PARTY NEWS
All the latest from the WPs

THE PRESIDENT SPEAKS
Discussing Approved Courses 
and member societies

EFC SUMMER SCHOOL
Providing a solid foundation 
in corrosion science

EFC EVENTS
Make a date in your calendar 
for the latest EFC events

"The paradigm is slowly changing. Society 
is not only  requesting rapid and immediate 
solutions, but also sustainable ones"
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Croatian Member Society 
take in Paris at EUROCORR
A delegation from Hrvatsko društvo za zaštitu materijala (HDZAMA), 
the Croatian Society for Materials Protection travelled to Paris




